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Comments: As a life long resident of the Flathead Valley that recreates and grew up in the Swan Valley also, | do
not believe this is what our area needs. This will drive more wildlife out of their habit with increased traffic on the
road. There used to be a beautiful elk heard that stayed in that area all too often. These supposed improvements
would bring more boaters and recreationalists to the area that would negatively impact the aquatic species in the
lake. Please do not allow this to pass with the usage of state lands. This would be the first of many trying to
change montana ways to bring in more tourism and profit into their own pocket. As a tax paying life long resident
I do not approve of this at all.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.



